JUNE 2, 2023

BARGAINING UPDATE



STRATHCONA COUNTY
LOCAL 118 CHAPTER 009 - ALL STAFF

Tentative agreement ratified!

Thank you for your support throughout this process

Your negotiating team is pleased to inform you that the membership voted to ratify the Strathcona County Tentative Agreement on May 31.

Thank you for your support and solidarity during this round of bargaining, your mobilizing efforts leading up to mediation and taking the time to vote. Please note that retroactive pay will be paid out within three months.

Since this agreement expires at the end of this year, your negotiating team wants to remind you that it won't be long before we're back at the bargaining table.

You can help keep the momentum going by sticking together, attending union meetings, and

staying informed. If you have coworkers who do not receive our updates via email, please encourage them to update their contact information at: aupe.org/update-info.

Please do not hesitate to reach out to a member of your negotiating team if you have any questions about this update.

AUPE NEGOTIATING TEAM - STRATHCONA COUNTY

Derek Probst

derekpr70@gmail.com

Curtis Hopkins

merc6801@yahoo.ca or 780-863-6811

Lynda Hajas

Imhajas@ymail.com or 780-668-3527

Darcy Hajas

darcy.hajas@live.ca or 780-803-2170

AUPE RESOURCE STAFF

Merryn Edwards Negotiations m.edwards@aupe.org

Scott Drake Organizing s.drake@aupe.org

Maureen Mariampillai Communications m.mariampillai@aupe.org